

26 August 2025

LETTER VIA EMAIL TO: <a href="mailto:mkwickramasinghe@gmail.com">mkwickramasinghe@gmail.com</a>

I hereby certify that the attached letters were sent from the University of Wolverhampton.

**Christine Fraser** 

**University Secretary** 





Prof. John Raftery Vice-Chancellor University of Wolverhampton Wulfruna Street Wolverhampton WV1 1LY

Mr Ranil Wickramasinghe, President of Sri Lanka And Professor Maithree Wickramasinghe, First Lady of Sri Lanka C/O High Commission of Sri Lanka, London No. 13 Hyde Park Gardens London W2 2LU

Friday 1st September 2023

Graduation luncheon invitation for Mr Ranil Wickramasinghe, President of Sri Lanka And Professor Maithree Wickramasinghe, First Lady of Sri Lanka

Dear Mr Wickramasinghe and Prof. Wickramasinghe

On behalf of the University of Wolverhampton's Chancellor, the Rt Hon Lord Swraj Paul of Marylebone, PC, The Board of Governors and the Academic Board, I am delighted to invite you to join the University for a special graduation luncheon on Friday 22<sup>nd</sup> of September 2023, at our Wolverhampton Campus.

This luncheon is part of the celebrations of Prof. Wickramasinghe's Honorary Professorship, and will take place in the build up to the graduation ceremony itself.

The graduation ceremony will commence at 14:30 in Wolverhampton, and we would be delighted if you are able to join us for the graduation luncheon, commencing at 12:00.

If you are able to join Lord Paul for this celebratory day, please contact Terry Gibson, Head of Alumni & Development, by emailing <u>T.Gibson@wlv.ac.uk</u> or calling 07976 882 910.

We hope you can join us for this special luncheon as part of the celebrations.

Yours sincerely,

Professor John Raftery

Vice-Chancellor, University of Wolverhampton





Prof. John Raftery Vice-Chancellor University of Wolverhampton Wulfruna Street Wolverhampton WV1 1LY

H.E. Mrs Saroja Sirisena C/O High Commission of Sri Lanka, London No. 13 Hyde Park Gardens London W2 2LU

Friday 1st September 2023

Graduation luncheon invitation for Her Excellency, Mrs Saroja Sirisena, High Commissioner of Sri Lanka to the UK

Dear Mrs Saroja Sirisena

On behalf of the University of Wolverhampton's Chancellor, the Rt Hon Lord Swraj Paul of Marylebone, PC, The Board of Governors and the Academic Board, I am delighted to invite you to join the University for a special graduation luncheon on Friday  $22^{nd}$  of September 2023, at our Wolverhampton Campus.

This luncheon is part of the celebrations of Prof. Wickramasinghe's Honorary Professorship, and will take place in the build up to the graduation ceremony itself.

The graduation ceremony will commence at 14:30 in Wolverhampton, and we would be delighted if you are able to join us for the graduation luncheon, commencing at 12:00.

If you are able to join Lord Paul for this celebratory day, please contact Terry Gibson, Head of Alumni & Development, by emailing <u>T.Gibson@wlv.ac.uk</u> or calling 07976 882 910.

We hope you can join us for this special luncheon as part of the celebrations.

Yours sincerely,

Professor John Raftery

Vice-Chancellor, University of Wolverhampton

